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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

21 March 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
The members of staff in our local primary schools are keen to support the ongoing challenge our Key Workers are currently facing, which is why we issued a letter yesterday afternoon.
Unfortunately, due to a very late communication from DENI, and without appropriate protective measures in place, we now feel we cannot safely provide childcare for the children of Key Workers on Monday. We need adequate time to risk assess in our schools to ensure we comply with Public Health Authority guidance relating to Personal Protective Equipment and Social Distancing. We will use this time to work with our colleagues in DENI/EA/CCMS/NICIE to meet the challenges being faced.
The aim is to keep the number of pupils coming into school to a minimum, in order to help safeguard the whole community. 

Please note that the latest DENI guidance advised that pupils of one Key Worker and not two as previously stated, are eligible to access childcare in schools.

To facilitate our risk assessment and planning processes, could Key Worker families please email me at jgallagher844@c2kni.net before 12 noon on Monday 23rd March, to indicate how many pupils are being sent in and what days of the week they will be in attendance?
We will keep you fully informed of further developments on Monday and we thank you for your patience and understanding in these very uncertain times.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher,
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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